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Meet the Teacher Night

The Marion Street Meet the Teacher Night is
scheduled for Wednesday, September 23rd. All
classroom teachers will send a link to their
meeting. The teachers will provide an overview of
their curriculum, and you will have an opportunity
to put a name to the face as you listen to your
child's classroom teacher. Specific questions
about your child should be left for another day.
Each teacher will provide you with his /her email
address. Also, our special area teachers will
create a short video. It will be posted on our
Marion Street Homepage.

Follow the daily happenings at
Marion Street on our Twitter Page:
@MarionStreetLyn
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RAS- Early Adventures

LAST CALL....today!

The Right at School Program is planning to
offer an early morning before care program at
the elementary schools between the hours of 7
AM - 8:30 AM, Monday through Friday.

The cost for the program will be $36 per week per

student. The program will be offered at Marion

Street School for our students. If you are interested
in enrolling your child in the before care program,

please email Cindy Walker, Lynbrook’s Right at
School Area Manager, at:

Cindy.Walker@rightatschool.com

In your email, please indicate the building and

number of children anticipated to participate in the

prograin.
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DAILY HEALTH SCREENINGS
ZIPPSLIP.com

All Parents should sign up for Zippslip to
fill out the DAILY Health Screening
before arriving to school. The form
should be submitted BEFORE 8:00 am
DAILY.

Parents who need help with the app may
call Ms. Musto at the Marion Street Main
office or the company directly at:
support@zippslip.com

COVID-19 REPORTING
If your child is being monitored by a doctor for
COVID or tests positive for COVID-19, please
report to the Marion Street COVID reporting
email:
MarionStreetCOVID@lynbrookschools.org

Emergency Drills

Our students will be practicing modified fire drills, lock-
down, and lock-out drills. We will continue to maintain
distancing and will take longer to conduct the drills. All

drills will be announced at this time. Any REMOTE teacher
who is teaching in our building, may need to put a class
session on hold during a drill. Thank you for your
understanding!




